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Dear Hoya Fans,

Thank you for purchasing tickets to support the men’s basketball team at the BIG EAST
Tournament this week. As you know, the tournament is proceeding as scheduled. Please see the
statement below from the BIG EAST Conference on the status of the tournament.
 

Statement Regarding BIG EAST Tournament at Madison Square Garden
3/9/2020 6:40:15 PM

STATEMENT FROM THE BIG EAST CONFERENCE

“The BIG EAST Conference is moving forward with our plans to conduct the BIG EAST
Tournament at Madison Square Garden as scheduled on March 11-14. We have maintained
a direct line of communication with the New York City Department of Health and Office of
Emergency Management, who are not recommending the cancellation of large gatherings
in New York City at this time. We will remain in close communication with our contacts in
both units and at Madison Square Garden, the NCAA, professional leagues, other
conferences and medical experts in the coming days and will provide updates as
circumstances warrant.

The priority of the BIG EAST and our member schools is the health and safety of our
student-athletes, administrators, coaches, event personnel and spectators who attend BIG
EAST events. We encourage those attending the games to closely follow the CDC and New
York City Department of Health hygiene and prevention recommendations relating to
COVID-19.”

Georgetown University recognizes that some fans may wish to no longer attend the tournament

Pia Bhatia <pb919@georgetown.edu>

BIG EAST Conference Pre-Game 'Hit the Road Jack' Event Canceled
1 message

Lee Reed, Director of Intercollegiate Athletics, Georgetown University
<alumniclubs@advmail.georgetown.edu>

Tue, Mar 10, 2020 at 4:42
PM

Reply-To: Georgetown University Alumni Clubs <reply-fe8b1574726202797d-4270_HTML-543043494-7201467-
50@advmail.georgetown.edu>
To: pb919@georgetown.edu

To view this email as a web page, go here.

http://view.advmail.georgetown.edu/?qs=6fe2378f9a44d0ad4c6f9634d7505b2ff51bd3b837fe49ac027b65034d66584c46e4ccc6b02aa2dcaa77462bef910c10777be6dde991017168c0de12b2599840b238611d51bba820a95cdcd1fea8576a


4/4/2020 Georgetown University Mail - BIG EAST Conference Pre-Game 'Hit the Road Jack' Event Canceled

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=607d4b1d02&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1660811207615255539&simpl=msg-f%3A1660811207615255539 2/2

due to ongoing concerns to COVID-19. As such, Georgetown University is giving fans who
purchased all-session tickets through Georgetown Athletics the option of a refund. If you
would like a refund, please email the Georgetown Athletic Ticket Office at
hoyatickets@georgetown.edu no later than Wednesday, March 11 at 9 a.m. ET. Upon
issuing the refund, the ticket office will void your tickets and provide more information on how
to properly dispose of them.

We will be cancelling the Hit the Road Jack Pre-Game Event scheduled on Wednesday March
11th. If you purchased tickets to the event, you will be fully refunded the cost of the registration
fee. For questions or more information, please contact Sarah Salzmann at
sarah.salzmann@georgetown.edu.

Please know that the health and safety of all members of the Georgetown community is our
highest priority.

Sincerely,

Lee Reed
Director of Intercollegiate Athletics, Georgetown University  

Please contact alumniclubs@georgetown.edu with any questions or comments.
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